From: Paul Keith [mailto:pkeith@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 9:09 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Michelle Frisque
Subject: Travel to Orlando, Florida paid by third party

Hi Steve--

Last week I attended the Innovative Users Group 2018 annual conference (April 24-26) in Orlando, Florida, as an employee of Chicago Public Library/City of Chicago. I received a scholarship to attend, sponsored by the Innovative Users Group, a not-for-profit user group of libraries (CPL is a member) that use inventory systems made by Innovative Interfaces, Inc. The scholarship covered my hotel and registration for the conference.

If I need to submit additional information about the trip, please let me know.

Thanks!

Paul

____________________

Paul Keith

Technology Department

Chicago Public Library

